BUREAU OF VICTIM SERVICES

COMMUNITY PROVIDER FORUM

This is a meeting for service providers and
Crime Victim Advisory Board members to
learn more about the Bureau of Victim Services.
Topics will include available services, filing
CalVCB claims and restitution. The forum will
include question and answer sessions.

Wednesday, January 19, 2022
1:30 - 3:30 p.m.

Join the meeting by going to
https://bit.ly/3flsZeR
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